
The Free Market 
  Environmental Law Clinic

APPEAL PURSUANT TO KENTUCKY OPEN RECORDS ACT 

July 21, 2015 

Attorney General Jack Conway  
700 Capitol Avenue, Suite 118  
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
 VIA FACSIMILE: (502) 564-2894 

 Re: Certain records related to Mr. Tom Steyer, NextGen, 111(d), climate pacts(s) 

Dear Attorney General Conway: 

 We write to appeal a determination by the Office of the Governor earlier today that no 
records exist responsive to our July 15, 2015 request. Both the original records request and the 
determination of the governor’s office are attached.  

 This “no records” response to our very narrow, highly specific request is demonstrably 
inadequate in light of responsive public records in our possession.  We attach exemplars which 
clearly show responsive correspondence to the particular employee of the Governor’s office at 
her official email address. 

 Either the governor’s office did not conduct an adequate search for responsive records, or 
it is willfully withholding records the public is entitled to. In either event, we appeal urging you 
to overturn their decision. 

Respectfully submitted, 

               
Craig E. Richardson    Christopher C. Horner, Esq. 
Executive Director, E&E Legal  for Free Market Environmental Law Clinic 
Richardson@EELegal.org    CHornerLaw@aol.com 
703.981.5553     202.262.4458  
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